
 
 
Hong Kong Customs made a clarification today (May 29) that it has never arranged any 
public auctions for confiscated items through any social media pages or websites. The 
department reminds members of the public to stay vigilant and avoid falling victim to 
scams. Photo shows a dedicated page on a social media platform, falsely claiming that 
Hong Kong Customs was auctioning a batch of confiscated smuggled items at low 
prices. 
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